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The Owner/Occupier
Britannia Square
Worcester
WR1 
25th July  2016
Dear Sir/Madam
RE:HEDGE MAINTENANCE SURROUNDING BRITANNIA SQUARE.
Worcestershire County Council is currently working on a project to improve the carriageway of Britannia Square.  Working in partnership with The Royal Grammar School we will also be tackling the overgrown hedge issue.
As you are probably aware, the hedge surrounding the RGS playing field encroaches significantly into the highway, causing vehicles to drive closer to cars parked in the residents parking bays. 

During the week commencing 8th August the hedge will be hand cut by Worcestershire highways operatives and RGS staff, all arisings from the hedge will be collected and disposed of. The cost of these works will be met by RGS. The hedge, after it has been cut will look stark as a lot of the greenery on the outside will have been removed, this should grow back next spring and future maintenance by RGS will less intense, leaving a tidy and healthy hedge that doesn’t encroach on the highway.

Two days have been allocated for this task, it may be necessary to ask that cars are moved while we cut the hedge back in order not to damage them.
We trust this is to your satisfaction, if you have any queries relating to the above please contact us via the numbers outlined below.

Yours faithfully

Hannah Davies
Senior Highways Technician
Maintenance Unit South (Highways)

Please contact our maintenance depot on 01684 588810.

